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Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
August 2, 1894 
 
Mr. Eugene Townsend, 
Superintendent, U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 
 
Sir: 
 
 In reply to your letter of the 1st instant in reference to the transfer of a supply of bronze 
one cent coins for cleaning and reissue, you are informed that I have arranged with the Treasurer 
of the United States to make a transfer immediately. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director of the Mint. 
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